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To whom it may concern:

March 31, 2003

This is a letter of reference for Dr. Paul Shuch. Dr. Shuch taught at Penn College from
Fall 1990 until the Spring of 1994. During this time Paul was one of our most popular
instructors. Much of this was due to his knowledge in a variety of areas, not just
electronics. Paul's classes were always interesting for the students, His classroom manner
is quite a bit more interesting than many of us here at Penn College. The students liked
this. At the same time his high standards were always maintained. Students worked hard
to do well in his class.

1 believe Paul to be an excellent teacher and have no reservations about recommending
him for a teaching position.

Feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.
Regards,
@l )T

Richard J. Calvert

Asst Prof and Dept Head

Electronics Technology
Pennsylvania College of Technology
One College Ave

Williamsport, PA 17701
570-326-3761 x7216

rcalvert@pet.edu

An Alfiliate of The Pennsylvania State Universiy W1 B Dty Coflege

Page 2 of 6



